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Yoimoji - Duggz

Next week’s Yoimoji will be Duggz, the Confident Dog. 

Please send your teachers examples of how your 

children have been confident at home so that we can 

feature them in next week’s newsletter.

Birthdays This Week

Happy birthday to Oska who would usually have celebrated in Assembly with us.

This Week
After School Clubs: Our after school clubs, such as Music Therapy and Rebound, will 

not be restarting in September. We will be reviewing this plan once we come back to 

school. Stage Right drama group members will be contacted separately once details 

for this group are confirmed.

Message from Helen: Attached to this newsletter is the new class list for September 

2020. During this week, I hope you have had the opportunity to speak to your child's 

present class teacher about any movement of your child or the classroom. If you have 

not managed to speak to them or would like the opportunity to speak to your child's new 

class teacher, please let us know. We are continuing to hope that in September the 

school will be open to everyone however we foresee that there will be some changes. 

In September, we will not be running any after school clubs before half term when we 

will re-evaluate the situation.  Assemblies will be class based but with input from Tony 

and we will be unable to hold any whole school events in the studio. We hope to continue 

to run the events but with pupils remaining in their classrooms. 

The staggered starts and finishes to the school day have helped to relieve some of the 

congestion in the car park at these times. We would therefore like to continue in 

September with a slightly less staggered start. School transport will arrive as normal 

but please can parents / carers dropping and picking up pupils arrive at 9am and collect 

at 3.10 from the various collection points. 

There may be other changes and areas that need new risk assessments once there is 

more guidance about how school will look in September and I will endeavour to keep you 

informed of these.

If your child is requiring school uniform for September please contact Helene on 

reception who will be happy to help. Please can you make sure that your child has the 

correct PE uniform. For reasons of hygiene and safety, all pupils will need to change for 

PE lessons, including rebound therapy, into plimsolls or trainers with a white sole, a 

school house tee shirt and black shorts or tracksuit. The colour that your child's name 

is in on the class list refers to the house that they are in and the colour PE top that 

they need. Red for Ruby, blue for Sapphire and green for Emerald. Please can you also 

provide a labelled, drawstring PE bag, thank you.

I hope that many of you have been taking part in our sports day activities either at 

home or at school. I am looking forward to seeing what everyone has been up to.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Anthony, Cherries: Getting straight out of the swimming pool and helping to tidy up

Jason, Cedar: Excellent work on Independence Day

Christian, Cedar: Working really hard and communicating clearly  with us since his 

return to school.



Working from Home!

Pines class have been brilliant at doing lots of learning from home! We have been 

decorating pebbles for community projects, learning to sew, practising our maths and 

cooking lots of yummy creations. We have also been learning about different festivals 

from countries around the world. We have listened and danced to music, made fabulous 

crafts and created delicious treats linked to the fun of the festivals.
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